
PRESS RELEASE 

CARERS SING FOR THEIR SANDWICHES 

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities in March 2018 with entertainment from musician Chris Stone, 

who filled in as a substitute for Magician Tony Griffith who was taken ill earlier in the week. 

We welcomed 4 new members and everyone enjoyed a lovely buffet of sandwiches and cakes before Chris 

started his performance. Lots of members joined in with the singing and many worked off the excess calories 

of the lunch by joining together in dancing to a wonderful selection of songs. Chris finished with a moving 

rendition of a Christian version of the song “Hallelujah”,  in recognition of Easter.  

 

In April we have not 1 but 2 events planned for the members;  firstly on the 13
th

 there is a visit to Oakham 

Treasures in Bristol using our hired minibus. This is followed on the 20
th

 with a Buffet and entertainment from 

Comedian Geoffrey Roffe. 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


